
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                                                      Friday 16th October 2020  

 

This week we have been focusing a lot on rhyming words. We have spotted rhyming 

words in stories and nursery rhymes. We really enjoyed the   

story ‘Each Peach Pear Plum’ Which had rhyming words and a 

game of “I spy.” By the end of the week we where  writing our 

own rhyming strings. Thinking of rhyming strings is fun and an 

easy activity that can also be done at home.  

 

After reading ‘Each Peach Pear Plum’, we thought it would be nice to 

make our own sandwiches. This also helped with our fine motor skills, 

using a knife to spread (on the bread) and cut the bread.  

 

We have been problem solving in maths this week. Using our       

counting and number recognition skills to identify missing numbers.  

 

Thank you for supporting your child with their homework, reading 

books and weekly words. We are really impressed with how well they have all done.  

 

Next Friday, 23rd October we break up for half term. School finishes at normal time 

and we will return on Monday 2nd November.  

 

Have a nice weekend 

 

                                 Miss Melling                                    Mrs Jones 

                                 Miss Murphy                                    Miss Waltho  

                                 Miss Kinsella                                   Miss Hanlon 

 


